
  

 

   

 

 

 

  

Our doors stay open, because of YOU!! 

 

Back in 1992 we opened our doors to special needs children with 

one little black pony, named Blacky. The next year we doubled our 

riders to 18, so we needed another pony. We added Blacky’s son, 

Flash, who is the last pony born and raised on the S.M.LLE. farm. 

Flash, at the age of 35, passed away this October. He is the shaggy 

pony on the next page. The pre-school children loved brushing his 

long hair and watching him get a haircut. 

Flash will be missed, like others, but S.M.LL.E. continues 

providing a much needed service for its community and 

surrounding communities, THANKS to all of YOUR SUPPORT! 

I wish all of you could come and see what you are providing. I am 

hoping the enclosed letters from the parents and pictures will bring 

joy to your hearts as you give hope and joy to others. 

9 yrs. old Malaki on Sugar 

Life changing milestones for Malaki from 18 months to 9 yrs. old 

9yrs. old Stephanie 

& Blacky 



  

 

  

Cater & Cookie 

Flash gets a haircut while the 

Norfolk Veterans and Public 

School 

Visitors are Always 

Welcome at 

S.M.I.L.E. 



 

Norfolk Junior High 

Grant Public School first 

graders came to donate 

their change and to brush 

and ride the ponies. 

 

Norfolk High School 

Keeping S.M.I.L.E. looking it’s best for the riders to have a special place to ride takes many 

volunteers such as Knights of Columbus, and -  

Morning Kiwanis Priscillas 



 

The Pioneers & Neighborhood 

4-H Cub Omaha Youth Group 

Norfolk Methodist Church 

Priscillas Young Achievers   

4-H Club 


